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Pizza fractions in Upper 1  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in maths, Upper 1 have started their new topic - fractions. We recapped some of 

our prior learning including the special names for each number in a fraction. The children 

demonstrated brilliant understanding of fractions and we have begun applying this to more 

challenging work. We have looked at how to add fractions with the same denominator. The 

children enjoyed using pizza slices to add fractions together and were quick to spot an easy 

method to help them!   

Well done Upper 1!  

 

Miss Beth Adamson, Ms Kate Stewart and Mrs Alex Arundale 


